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SCHOOL POLICY STATEMENT ON 
MOBILE PHONES 

 
 
 
  

Park Hall Junior Academy is a Mobile Free Zone. 
 
All of our children have the right to privacy. 
  
Please do not use your mobile phone anywhere on the school premises; 
including the building and playground areas. 
 
  
All staff are obligated to challenge mobile phone use on our site so please do 
not be offended if a member of staff asks you to put away your phone! 
 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


